
UPDATE ON NORTH MOUNTAIN AERIAL SPRAYING RALLY  

CHANGE OF VENUE  

Don’t Spray Us! Rally 
THURSDAY SEPT 3 –  

New Site 2122 Long Point Road   Burlington  NS B0P 1E0  4PM 

 

Expected numbers at Thursday’s Don’t Spray Us - North Mountain Rally have forced a change 
of venue to accommodate larger numbers than originally estimated.  

Organizers of the rally opposing aerial herbicide spraying on local woodlands have met such a 
positive response that they feel the original venue will not be adequate for maintaining social 
distancing.   

The event will now be held at the Burlington Community Hall, The Burlington Community Hall 
is easier to find and can handle more parked cars and achieve easier social distancing while 
providing good access for everyone on a paved road. As well, an open seating area outdoors 
will provide safe space for the expected increase in attendance.  

Organizers are asking supporters to share the new location as quickly as possible.  

 

 

 

Contact: 

Don Osburn 

902-538-3234 

don.osburn@acadiau.ca 
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